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ANNOUNCEMENT

September 16, 2021

Dear Constituent:

There are currently vacant seats on the Access Appeals Commission (AAC)
Board of Examiners (BOE), and the Code Advisory Committee (CAC), the
entities that help the Department of Building Inspection with its work.

At its last meeting, the Building Inspection Commission — the body that has
appointment power to the AAC, BOE and CAC and has oversight
responsibility of the Department of Building Inspection — opened the period
for accepting letters of interest and resumes for these vacant seats. San
Francisco residents are needed to fill the seats.

The available seats are as follows:

Access Appeals Commission (AAC)

° Person with a disability: (Term expiration date 11/1/21)
° Person with a disability (Term expiration date 11/1/21)

Board of Examiners (BOE):

° High-Rise Sprinkler Building Owner Representative Seat
e Seismic Improvement Tenant & Architect Seat

o General Contractor Seat: A licensed general contractor.

Code Advisory Committee (CAC):

o Member-At-Large Seat



To learn more about the criteria of the vacant seats, and view the description of
each sub-committee please visit: Boards. Commissions, and Task Forces |
Department of Building Inspection (sfdbi.org) or contact the AAC & CAC Secretary,
Thomas Fessler at thomas.fessler@sfgov.org or the BOE Secretary, Willy Yau at
willy.vau@sfgov.org .

If you are interested in filling the vacant seats, please submit a letter of
interest and your résumé by Friday, December 17, 2021 to the Building
Inspection Commission Secretary at: sonya.harris@sfgov.org

If you know of anyone that would be interested in serving on the Access Appeals
Commission, Board of Examiners, or Code Advisory Committee, please encourage
them to contact Sonya Harris. Members appointed to the sub-committees must be
San Francisco residents.

Members that are appointed to the sub-committees are required to abide by all
Local, State, and Federal ethics laws. They are also required to comply with the
Department of Building Inspection’s Statement of Incompatible Activities.

For more information about the selection and appointment process, please contact
Sonya Harris at sonya.harris@sfgov.org or at (628) 652-3510.

Respectfully yours,

WS (W
Angus McCarthy

President, Building Inspection Commission



